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Upcoming Viticulture Symposium
Rutgers University/NJAES  will hold a viticulture

symposium next spring in cooperation with the Outer
Coastal Plain Vineyard Association, on April 9, 2011
at Rutgers Snyder Research and Extension Farm,
Pittstown, NJ.  The symposium is presented as part of
Specialty Crops Block Grant Award from the NJ
Department of Agriculture to improve competitiveness
and enhance sustainability of viticulture in NJ. 

Rutgers Snyder Farm:
shttp://snyderfarm.rutgers.edu

Outer Costal Plains Vineyard Association:
http://www.outercoastalplain.com

From Left to Right:  Dr. Dan Ward, Pomologist, Rutgers/
NJAES and Dr. Larry Coia of Coia Vineyards, in Vineland,
NJ.  Dr. Coia is president of the Outer Coastal Plain
Vineyard Association, Justen and Mike Benaduce, of
 Benecuce Vineyards, Pittstown NJ view and discuss the
NE-1020 Multi-state Wine Grape Variety Trial located at
the Rutgers Sndyer Farm, Pittstown, NJ.  Photo credit:  Win
Cowgill.
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